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21" February 2024

Subject: Requesting a Grace Period

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global
Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on
Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief executive statement of
continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical
actions in support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of
outcomes or expected outcomes.

Due to our extensive involvement in various activities, including
exhibitions, forums, conferences, workshops, and external business
visits, we regret to inform you that we are behind schedule in creating,
sharing, and posting our COE report.

We hereby request a grace period extension to allow us to finalize our
COE, which will comprehensively outline our organization's efforts and
progress in supporting the UN Global Compact.

We commit to posting our COE on the UN Global Compact website by
May 21st, 2024, at the latest.

Sincerely yours, —~

C

Ali Saeed Abu Sherbak Al Mansori

Acting General Manager
Qatar Chamber
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